
26~ September, 2013 

To whom It may concern 

Dear Mr. Anjum Maqsood Ahmed, 

I would like to appreciate the efforts of FAME for taklng good care of the Margalla Hills Crash Memorial 
in regards to its landscape maintenance. 

Your team and their efforts must be appreciated. In addition, your supervision, Insight on matters and 
consultation has been of great value for airblue in accomplishing our goals. 

We once again thank you for your efforts and you remain our first choice for Landscaping work as and 
when required. 
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